Superintendent of Public Education P. 619.725-5506 F. 619.291-7182

October 2, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians.

During this time of continuing economic uncertainty, San Diego Unified School District must continue to pursue every potential source of funding to support our important work of preparing our students for success.

Impact Aid Funds are designated to assist school districts that lose tax revenue due to their enrollment of students from families who live or work on tax-exempt federal properties or are active duty military personnel. Our schools are heavily impacted with federally-connected students.

Impact Aid funds are part of the District's general operating budget and support instructional activities for *all* **students** at every school.

To qualify for Impact Aid funding, the U.S. Department of Education requires the District to survey each student to determine eligibility. Therefore we ask all parents to complete the attached survey form with information as of October 2, 2019. Please help us qualify for this very important funding.

To assist you:

- We have preprinted the student information on the survey form.
- If the information is correct, please sign and date the form, and return it as soon as possible.
- If a correction is needed, please cross out any incorrect information and make the necessary correction(s) in the space allotted. Please initial the correction(s).
- Please make sure all boxes are completed in full detail (employer, branch, division, city, state, zip, etc.)
- Please note: Employer is not the same as the **Federal Property** (see example below)
 - O Work at Panda Express (**Employer**) on 32nd St. Naval Base (**Federal Property**)
- For parents/guardians on Active Duty, please include Branch of Service and Rank. If you are in the **Reserves or National Guard** and mobilized under federal orders, please attach a copy of your orders to the form. You may black out PIV (personally identifiable information).

Your cooperation in returning the completed form promptly is greatly appreciated. The more forms returned, the greater the amount of funds available to our schools. If you have any questions, please contact the Impact Aid Office at 619-725-7593. Sincerely,

Cindy Marten Superintendent

indy Marten